
 
 

 

Anti-Doping Lead 
 

 gbpowerfed 

Dear Members, 

I'm excited to announce that I have accepted 
the position of Anti-Doping Lead for British 
Powerlifting. 

I'm incredibly passionate about this sport and 
am eager to start this new chapter. In this role, 
I'll be working closely with the International 
Powerlifting Federation (IPF) and the home 
nations to develop a comprehensive clean 
sport environment. 

My first priority will be to build a dedicated 
team focused on raising anti-doping awareness 
throughout the powerlifting community. I 
believe that through education and 
collaboration, we can ensure a fair and level 
playing field for all athletes. I look forward to 
working together to help shape a strong and 
ethical future for British Powerlifting. 

A key part of my focus will be on opening up communication channels to the 
British Powerlifting community. Through a commitment to transparency and 
accountability, the Anti-Doping team and I will work to build an effective anti-
doping program. I believe that through education and collaboration, we can 
ensure a fair and level playing field for all athletes. I look forward to working 
together to help shape a strong and ethical future for British Powerlifting. 

If you would like to be part of the Anti-Doping team to further support and 
enhance Anti-Doping in British Powerlifting, please email your CV and a cover 
letter to antidoping@britishpowerlifting.org 

Kind regards, 

Craig Coggle 
Anti-Doping Lead 
British Powerlifting 

 


